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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
OCTOBER 14-15, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Dennis & Shirley Siesel (RIP)

Requested By:  The McCloskey Family
Sunday
10:30AM 
Mass


Intention:  In thanksgiving for a special blessing

Requested By:  Doris Melancon
WEEK OF
OCTOBER 16-20, 2017
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday
12:00 NOON
Mass
   Intention:  Nick Dattoli (RIP)


Requested By:  Rose Dattoli
Wednesday      
9:00 AM
Mass
   Intention:  Ministries of the Church as we grow in 



Evangilization
Thursday 

No Mass  
Friday
11:00 AM WRCC
Mass

Intention:  Metzmer and May Families (RIP)

Requested By:  Monica May
OCTOBER 21-22, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Marge Hassenger (RIP)

Requested By:  Ana Barranco
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  Marie Terry Watson (RIP)

Requested By:  The Kelly Family
Sunday
10:30 AM
Mass
  Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.



Donated by:  Ana Raterman
In honor of:  Peace in the world on the 
100th Anniversary of the Fatima Apparition
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
October 16-22, 2017

In Memory of Aaron and Grant Stone

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/17 through 6/30/2018

Annual operating expense budget:
 $661,243

No Offertory totals due to the holiday. 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 380
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$2,283.50
"But when you give alms, do not let your left hand know what your right is doing."  Matthew 6:3
CELEBRATE THE FEAST OF ST THERESE!
  In the month of October we honor our parish patron saint, Therese of Lisieux.  We have a contribution line on our e-giving page if you wish to donate in honor of her.  Thank you for your generosity and please visit www.sttheresechurch.info for more details.
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We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.
OCTOBER SECOND COLLECTIONS

                            US Catholic Missions     October 14 & 15

                            Catholic Virginian           October 21 & 22

        
      Hurricane Irma Collection    October 28 & 29


BINGO UPDATE
On October 2, Bingo attendance included 29 players (8 parishioners) and 9 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $790.50.  Total donations to St. Therese for calendar year 2017 are $22,118.90.  
PARISH COMMUNICATION

    In addition to our parish website (http://www.sttheresechurch.info/) the weekly bulletin is the primary weekly medium for informing the parish about current and upcoming events.  Financial statistical information, the daily Mass schedule as well as ministry news are regular features in the bulletin.  This past summer and option was explored at the request of your parish council to add additional items to the bulletin such as “news from the pews”, items of interest YOU share with our parish staff.  The intention was to gather news about what’s going on in your life and other items of personal interest about parishioners.  Examples might be:  those moving into or out of area; graduations and promotions; personal accomplishments and recognitions, etc.  The additional items would be part of an expanded bulletin format.

    The solicitation of “personal” newsworthy items was attempted throughout this past summer by way of a box in the commons to collect submissions for upcoming bulletins.  Regrettably, the response was extremely low.  This attempt will be made once again throughout the Fall months.  The level of response will indicate whether or not it is feasible to move ahead with the expansion of the parish bulletin.  Your input and assistance on how to better communicate as a parish through various media is always welcome. 

VIRTUS TRAINING
A VIRTUS training—Protecting God’s Children will be held here at St. Therese on Saturday, October 28th at 9:00 AM.  Registration is through the Diocesan Website.  This is a one-time training for any ministry volunteer who works regularly with persons under the age of 18 and is a requirement of the Diocese of Richmond.  Monthly bulletin updates takes about 10 minutes to complete and keeps the parish charter current.  Contact Nadine McGrady at N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org or 693-5939 for questions. 
PARISHIONER NEEDS A RIDE

Shelia Korycinski is in need of someone to help her with a ride to physical therapy appointments which begin October 20.  If you are able to help transport her to and from physical therapy, contact her at 315-857-7973.  Thank you.

APOLOGIES

About 260 parishioners and friends attended the Parish Picnic on October 1 and we were delighted with the large turnout.  Unfortunately the high attendance caught us off guard and we ran out of hamburgers, hot dogs, and rolls.  We apologize to those who had to have a meatless lunch at the picnic.  Come back next year, and we will be sure to have plenty of everything. 

THANK YOU
We would like to thank everyone involved (more than 70 volunteers) in making the Parish Picnic a success again this year. The weather cooperated, and Fr. Jim swelled our attendance by making attendance “required.” About 260 parishioners and friends attended. Please join us in extending thank you to all who contributed so generously of their time, talent, and resources. We could not have pulled it off without the help of so very many people: Nearly 50 parishioners who brought salads and desserts, Tom Trudeau and his team of buyers and cookers, Glenda Espiritu and the Theresians for their help handling food and cleaning up, Dave Clements for ice, Jeri Trudeau for photography, Mike Foster for logistical support, Don Parker and George Rhodes for the sound system, Dan Wenner our DJ, Karen Mohnach for the pony rides, Brandon Allaman and the Youth Group for the games, Mark Guillory for his tractor and set up crew and clean up help , Bob Davis and his cleanup crew, Rita Guest for the greeter table and music, the Parish Staff for help with questions and publicity, Parish Council for ongoing support, the “Sisters of Mercy” for humor and memories, and the parish mowing team for having the picnic area so neatly groomed. Thank you to all who attended.

Parish Council 2017 Picnic Co-Chairs, Joan Lechene and Cheryl Davis.
RCIA NEWS
RCIA has been up and running for several weeks. We are learning and re-learning a ton about our Catholic faith! For instance: 

·   We have discussed the four pillars of our faith as explained in

     the Catechism of the Catholic Church: the Creed, the Sacraments

             and Liturgy, the Life of Christ, and Prayer.

·   We have learned how integral sacred Scripture AND sacred 

     Tradition are in understanding and living our faith.

·    With the Bible Timeline we also learned more about the Early

      World period of Salvation History, which includes creation,

      Adam and Eve and Original Sin.

·   We have discussed the Trinity and how this mystery is

     revealed  right from the beginning verses of Genesis.

·    And we have learned how important our patriarchs,

     Abraham, Isaac and Jacob are as role models of trust and

     perseverance.

All parishioners are welcome to join us on Saturday afternoons from 2:30 to 4:30 in the social hall as we continue our march through salvation history. Our next session will be October 28th and we will continue to discuss the patriarchs. Come learn about Joseph and his amazing gift of interpreting dreams, and why the Church considers him a “type” of Christ. 

CATHOLIC VIRGINIAN BI-ANNUAL

SECOND COLLECTION—OCTOBER 21/22
Our parish will take up a second collection the weekend of October 21/22 in support of The Catholic Virginian expenses paid on behalf of all registered Parishioners. Serving the Richmond Diocese for 90 years, the Catholic Virginian in print is a bi-weekly printed newspaper featuring a circulation of approximately 75,000. The publication is offered online with daily updates. Editorially, the newspaper emphasizes diocesan news with a balance of national and international news of interest to Catholics. We expect the total expenses for this Diocesan assessment to be about $7,900 for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2018. We hope this information is helpful and thank you again for your support!

 “The Lord God will wipe away the tears from all faces.”





Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time





October 15, 2017








